
North and West District Salmon Fishery Board
Annual Public Meeting
17th May 2022 at 1pm and will be held in the Macphail Centre, Ullapool
The following matters will be considered:
The Audited Accounts; and
The Annual Report.
This meeting is open to the public. 
If you are interested in attending, please contact the Clerk to the Board at: 
rob.whitson@bellingram.co.uk


Proposals are invited for matters to be considered at the meeting.  Please submit written proposals to the clerk by Friday, 6th May. 

North and West District Salmon Fishery Board
Board Meeting
17th May 2022 at 1.30pm in the Macphail Centre, Ullapool;
Parts of this meeting are open to the public. 
If you are interested in attending, please contact the Clerk to the Board at: 
rob.whitson@bellingram.co.uk


